
LAWMOSS.COM DEBORAH J. WEINSTOCK AWARDED LMA-MN 2015 "PRESIDENT'S SCHOLARSHIP" |  1

Deborah J. Weinstock Awarded LMA-MN
2015 "President's Scholarship"

06.25.2015
 

Moss & Barnett is pleased to announce that Deborah J. Weinstock, our Marketing Coordinator, was
awarded the Legal Marketing Association-Minnesota Chapter’s “President’s Scholarship” to attend
the Legal Marketing Association’s 2015 Annual Conference held this past April in San Diego. Debbie
has been a member of LMA since 2006, currently serves on the Minnesota Chapter’s Programming
Committee, and will assume the role of Programming Chair for the Minnesota Chapter in 2016.
LMA is a nonprofit professional association dedicated to serving the needs and maintaining the
professional standards of those involved in marketing for the legal profession.

As Moss & Barnett’s marketing coordinator, Debbie supports the firm and its attorneys and staff in
their communications and service to clients, community, and professional organizations. Debbie
marked her 30th year with the firm in 2013. She assumed marketing responsibilities in 2006 and
skillfully leverages her in-depth knowledge of the firm, culture, and clients to facilitate and support
the brand awareness and business development efforts of Moss & Barnett and its attorneys.
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